
                 

 

          MEMBERS RESPONSIBILTY FOR  
       MAXIMUM        
        ALLOWABLE VESSEL SIZE 
 

 
 

 

The Glendale Yacht Club Board of Directors has a responsibility to its 
members to enforce the provisions as required under our “Articles of 

Agreement” and club “By-Laws”, regarding what is deemed the 
maximum allowable size a vessel can be for each individual slip. 

 
This is outlined in the table titled “PROPRIETARY LEASE – Schedule 1”, 

of the Glendale Yacht Club Closing Book, and on page 2 of the 
“Membership Slip Annual Lease Agreement”.  This schedule details 

each slip’s maximum allowable vessel size (TOTAL length and width). 
 

This maximum allowable vessel size must take into account all 
extensions such as swim platforms, bow pulpits, safety rails, and 

numerous other protrusions, all which continue to encroach on deck 
areas, adjoining slips and navigation channels, causing safety and 

other concerns. 

 
As a member of the Glendale Yacht Club, the GYC Board of Directors 

assumes you have performed your responsibilities in verifying the size 
of your vessel, as it pertains to the OVERALL length and OVERALL 

width, and that you have determined that these dimensions meet the 
requirements for your individual slip. 

 
Should your vessel not meet this criteria, and is found to be non-

conforming, the Glendale Yacht Club Board of Directors reserves the 
right to act in the Club’s best interest and take the necessary steps to 

resolve the issue. 
 

Should you have any questions regarding these requirements, please 
feel free to contact the Board at the email address shown below. 

 

Thank you for your assistance, 
The Glendale Yacht Club Board of Directors 

board@glendaleyachtclub.net 
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